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The Department of Labor Wage and Hour announced changes in May. Julie
Proscia and Sara Zorich will discuss what those changes mean for local
government. Topics will include how to perform a wage and hour audit, how to
asses which positions should be reclassified, and policies and procedures that
should be implemented.

For more information, click here.


